
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in March 2024 
 
 

 
FOI Ref: OPCC 14-2024 
  
Request: 21st June 2024 
 
Response: 19th July 2024 
 
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does not hold the information 
requested, as outlined below: 
 
Question:  
Under the Freedom of Information Act, for the tax years 2014/15 to 
2022/23 inclusive, please would you please fully disclose the following details, breaking the figures by 
year: 
 
1. How much revenue has been received by your organisation for services rendered to film and 
television productions? This could include location rental, permits and all other services related to film 
productions using your personnel or resources. 
 
2. Please outline the type of work or service rendered, in each case and disclose the revenue received 
for each type of service. 
 
3. How much has your organisation spent on facilitating such arrangements between 2014/15 to 
2022/23, inclusive, broken down by year? 
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Answer:  
 

1. The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner has received no revenue for services rendered to film and television productions. 
2. N/A 
3. The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner has spent no money facilitating such arrangements 

 
The Dyfed Powys Police Force may or may not hold this information in relation to their organisation and you can request this 
information here Request information about the police | Dyfed-Powys Police 
 
 

https://www.dyfed-powys.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-police/

